
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Adam Lynsi   
Sent: Saturday, July 3, 2021 8:16 PM 
To: Alar Soever  
Subject: Gibraltar Intersection - 4th Line & 6th Side Road 

Hello Mayor, 

As I’m sure you’re aware the intersection at 4th Line and the 6th Side Road (Gibraltar) is 
traffic heavy. 

We are currently building in this area and there are at least 3 more houses on the 
horizon, at this intersection.  

I visit my build, on occasion, and have witnessed 3 cars blow the stop sign at high speed, 
some even rapidly honking their horn. This brings a lot of worry to my husband and I as 
we have two small children and our main entrance to our house is off the 4th, at the 
intersection.  

There are options here and I’d like counsel to review and discuss what option is best for 
the intersection before someone loses a life. The speed at which people fly through here 
has to be 100km/hr, they simply don’t see the sign enough in advance.  

1. Larger Stop sign (seen from down the road, coming from the South) 2. Red blinking 
light above stop sign (seen from down the road, coming from the South) 3. Kids at play 
signs 4. Yellow flashers (seen from down the road, coming from the South)  

There are a tremendous amount of bikers in this area and I’d hate to see anyone fall 
victim to this busy road.  

Kindest Regards, 

Lynsi McCutcheon  
 

   


	From: Adam Lynsi <AdamLynsi@hotmail.com>



